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While I understand the drive behind this bill, I believe some exemptions should be 

included. Educational institutions should have the ability to purchase fur products for 

historical teachings on trade etc when Oregon was settled.  

 

Also, I’m a fly fisherman and I tie my own flies. These flies are constructed with 

thread, feathers and various furs (mainly rabbit, squirrel, mink) to create 

impressionistic flies for trout to eat. I would ask an exemption to this law would be 

added to allow fur to be sold for this purpose. 


